Overland Park, KS



Steve is teeing off at a new course-FORE! Steven Paul "Seno" Senecal, 52, of Overland Park, Kansas passed away November 29, 2018 at his home.

Funeral Services will be Tuesday, December 4, 2018 at 3:00 P.M. at St. Benedict's Catholic Church with Rev. Jeremy Heppler, O.S.B. as celebrant. The family will be gathering with friends following the service at the Atchison Elk's Lodge, 609 Kansas Avenue Street. Memorial Contributions are suggested to Atchison Achievement Services or Maur Hill- Mount Academy. The Arensberg-Pruett Funeral Home in Atchison has been entrusted with the final arrangements.

Steve was born June 30, 1966 in Atchison, Kansas the son of Richard Paul and Mary Patricia Cooney Senecal. He attended St. Benedict's Elementary School and graduated in 1984 from Maur Hill Prep School. He then attended St. Mary's University in San Antonio, Texas for one year and then attended and graduated from Benedictine College in 1988.

He was an entrepreneur and mentor to countless people throughout his career. He was a key part of the Tanner's Bar and Grill family for over thirty years. He met and formed more friendships then most people will ever know. His generosity and passion to get to know everyone he crossed paths with whether it was a customer, staff member at Tanner's or his golfing buddies; Seno never met a stranger. After a final final here with us, now the man upstairs gets to have him anchor his scramble tournament team. You will never be forgotten.

Survivors include his mother, Mary Senecal, Lenexa, KS; a sister, Teresa (Dan) Wancura, Overland Park, KS three brothers, Jack (Heather) Senecal, San Luis Obispo, CA; Tom Senecal, Atchison, KS; Dan Senecal, Atchison, KS; numerous aunts and uncles; nieces, Megan Wancura, nephews, Josh Wancura, Luke, Logan, and Lance Senecal.

He was preceded in death by his father, Richard P. "Dick" Senecal and maternal and paternal grandparents.